
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 3/10/2010 10:27:26 AM
To: 'ang@cnuc.ca.gov' tang@crmc.ca.gov);

Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Streetlighting info?

Angie, I am so sorry about that, I looked up his internal number. Here is is external number, and email: 
Redacted 
John's email is Redacted

Trina

From: Trina Horner [mailto:horner3@astound.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 8:11 PM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Fw: Streetlighting info?

Original Message
From: | Redacted ~ 
To: Trina Homer
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 11:54 AM 
Subject: Re: Streetlighting info?

Hey Trina,

Just checking the phone number -1 don't get anyone at PG&E with the number below. 
Is there a different number for John? Or perhaps you could send me his e-mail 
address?

Thanks again!

--Angie

SB GT&S 0487831

mailto:horner3@astound.net

